## THE GARDA NEWS

**CELEBRATING 21 YEARS OF CAMARADERIE AND SERVICE** 

December 2014

President - T. Keleher

Editor - Dennis P. Sullivan



## **Los Angeles Police Emerald Society Newsletter**



Los Angeles Police Emerald Society
WEB SITE: www.emeraldsociety.net

Los Angeles Police Emerald Society FaceBook:

www.facebook.com/PoliceEmerald

Shona Phu

Irish You A Merry Christmas

## 2014 Los Angeles Police Emerald Society Board

Tom Keleher LBPD, President 562-810-6907 lapdespresident@gmail.com

Mike Vela, LA County DDA, Vice President 562-972-1778

Dennis P. Sullivan LBPD, Treasurer 562-818-6969

Sean Carrion LASD, Sgt.at Arms 562-577-6716

Erin Colleen Sullivan LBHP, Quartermaster 562-760-5142

Please Remit 2014-2015 Dues. \$30.00 per year \$300.00 Life Time Member

## On behalf of the LAPES board we wish all of our members a Merry & Safe Christmas and a Happy New Year.

-Nollaig Shona Duit-

**Upcoming Events:** 

Dates To Save:

January 12, 2015 7PM- General Membership meeting at the American Legion 5938 E. Park crest, Long Beach. Board meeting at 630PM. General Membership meeting at 7PM.

**February 28, 2015** Our Annual St. Patrick's Day Dinner. Los Alamitos Joint Forces Training Base: 4745 Yorktown Av. Building 19 los Alamitos, Ca. 90720. Reception at 6 PM. Dinners at 7PM.

Volunteer's needed for dinner. Tickets and additional information will be provided after Jan. 1, 2015.



Congratulations to Charter member Jim McDonnell on his historic election to Los Angeles County Sheriff.



Congratulations to Charter member (founding member & former President)
Bill Murphy on his well-deserved promotion to Deputy Chief LAPD. An appoint-

ment especially welcomed by the troops.

Both will be honored at this year's Annual St. Patrick's Day dinner on Saturday February 28, 2015.

New membership application forms will be mailed out for 2015 (\$30.), lifetime (\$300.), and corporate (\$500.).

We have a **NEW Local PO Box for** 2015. The new address is PO Box 254 Seal Beach, CA 90740

In light of current affairs, please be especially cautious "out there". Be safe and know the vast majority of Americans truly respect and are thankful for those brave men & women who have chosen law and order as their profession to serve.



On behalf of our Los Angeles Police Emerald Society our condolences have gone out to the NYPD Officers

Liu & Ramos and Tarpon Springs Florida Officer Charles Kondek a father of 5 and former NYPD Officer...





Sláinte

T. Keleher LAPES President